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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report Number BLE-2020-11-14 prepared by Heather Falconer, By-Law 

Enforcement Officer. 

Background: 

To update the Committee of the Whole on October occurrences involving By-Law 

Enforcement. 

Discussion: 

Violation Number 

of Calls 

Number of 

Calls to Date 

By-Law 

Enforcement 

4 71 

Animal 

Control 

3 59 

Property 

Standards 

3 52 

Parking 

Violations 

2 21 

Beach Patrol 0 8 



Lawn 

Watering  

0 3 

Other 1 24 

Summary of Events 

By-Law Enforcement 

A notice went to a resident that owns property on a corner lot who recently planted 

cedar trees.  The trees were planted on the road allowance adjacent to their 

property.  The Township has requested that the cedar trees be removed do to the 

line of sight for drivers and pedestrians now being limited.      

Animal Control 

One dog was taken to the Pound and later reunited with the owner.  Before 

retrieving the dog, the owner paid the retrieval fee and a dog tag.  

Property Standards 

Three properties received letters requesting that their properties be brought into 

compliance under the Property Standard By-Law.  The infractions included unsightly 

yards and lawn maintenance.     

Parking 

Two notices were placed on vehicles that have been parked on road allowances for a 

duration of time.  The notices state that the removal of the vehicles from the road 

allowance is needed.  Compliance will be monitored.      

Financial Impacts: 

There are no financial implications at this time. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an accessible community that offers opportunities for everyone by being 

open and transparent. 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Heather Falconer, By-Law Enforcement Officer 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


